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As a senior citizen, I oppose this bill as it would cause hardship for myself and my 

wife. We are on medications and our health would be put at risk by having to stand in 

line in the Fall/Winter to vote in person.  The current Oregon system works and any 

money spent to improve the voter registartion should be spent refining the current 

system, not throwing it out and starting with a new system. This bill would cost 

taxpayers additional money to implement at every election and would likely increase 

the chance of voter fraud through use of fake ID.   


